
Minutes 
Undergraduate Academic Affairs Committee 



 
Old Business: 
 

 Nutrition and Dietetics Undergraduate Curricula Change 
I. Forrester spoke on the changes to the previously presented curricula 
changes.   
 

 A letter of support was received the Department of Mathematics and 
Statistics and signed by J. Hebda, Chair and professor of 
Mathematics. 

 They were able to incorporate a professional writing course to start 
freshman year. 

 Add two credits to two different courses, one each.  Another course 
was changed from four credits to three credits.  Change to credit 
hours is zero and total remains at 120.   

 
A discussion followed the update.  There was a motion to approve with 
seven in favor and two abstentions.  Motion passed and the Department of 
Nutrition and Dietetics will be notified. 
 
The members were asked to review the UAAC bi-laws and figure out where 
the appropriate section is, and propose language that would address the 
issue of inter-departmental and inter-college notification.  This will be 
discussed at the next general UAAC meeting. 

 
Miscellaneous: 
 
The subject of what is the process when canceling a class, deleting a program, or 
program elimination was questioned.  R. Wood will draft a document for the next 
meeting.  There should be acknowledgement forms for enrollment and retention, 
admissions, advising leadership, OIR, etc.  There will be a need for a streamline 
process.   

 


